From: Suzanne Gorenfeld, Novato, CA

Subject: Electronic Fund Transfers

Comments:

Feb 19, 2009

Federal Reserve Board Email comments

Dear Email comments,

THE PUBLIC, AND THIS COUNTRY, IS SICKENED BY THE FAILURE OF OUR
CONGRESSIONAL MEMBERS TO SEE THAT PREDATORY BANK AND CORPORATE
PRACTICES ARE REIGNED IN AND MEANINGFULLY REGULATED FOR THE SAKE OF OUR
ECONOMY AND OF OUR COUNTRY.

MR. BUSH AND HIS CRONIES HAD THE HELP OF CONGRESS IN DOING AS MUCH HARM
TO THIS COUNTRY AS THEY DID.

LET"S HAVE SOME MEANINGFUL ENFORCEMENT OF REGULATION FOR A CHANGE,
INSTEAD OF THE USUAL QUID PRO QUO SELLING OUT OF THE PUBLIC BY OUR
INCORRECTLY CALLED "ELECTED REPRESENTATIVES"

Please allow me the chance to opt-in to overdraft services. This is the
only way that | will truly feel protected.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Suzanne Gorenfeld
Novato, CA 94945-1657



